
Special/Closed Meeting of the Windemere Township Board  -  January 15, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM by Chairman, John Wesely.  Others present were 
Supervisors Pete Steen & Heidi Kroening, Clerk Scott Danelski, and Kevin Hofstad an attorney from the 
firm Ledin, Hofstad, Troth & Flemming P.A. 

 

Motion by Steen, seconded by Wesely to close the meeting.  Motion passed 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

Roll Call  :  John Wesely,  Pete Steen,  Heidi Kroening,  Scott Danelski,  Kevin Hofstad. 

 

The meeting closed at 6:05 PM. 

 

At 6:05 PM discussion began regarding the sub-par work completed by the vendors on the Palon Road 
Improvement Project (TP 17-01). 

 

Motion by Wesely, seconded by Kroening to open meeting at 7:29 PM.  Motion passed, 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

Motion made by Kroening, seconded by Steen to adjourn the meeting at 7:29 PM.  Motion passed, 3 Aye 
– 0 Nay. 

 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED  :                                                                      APPROVED  : 

 

 

Scott Danelski,  Clerk                                                                                     John Wesely,  Chairman 
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